
 
Hello:
 
The City of Arlington has the following Request for Qualification (RFQ) opportunity.
 

RFQ # 21-0171 • Request for Qualifications for Civil Engineering Services, Parking Lot Replacement at Southeast Branch Library
Pre-Bid Conf:     None
Bid Due Date:    Thursday, September 30th @ 2:00 pm

 
 
The City of Arlington seeks responses from qualified firms to provide Civil Engineering services needed for a construction plan for
the replacement of the existing parking lot located at South East Branch Library, 900 SE Green Oaks Boulevard. in Arlington,
Texas.
 
The City’s MWBE goal, for this project is 24.80%
 

 
The City of Arlington strongly encourages respondents to submit their response to this RFQ electronically. If submitting a paper proposal, it must be placed in a
sealed envelope or package and labeled with the company name, solicitation number and title. Late proposals will not be accepted.
 
All interested vendors, not currently registered, are recommended to sign-up (www.arlingtontx.gov/bidding).  Registration is free.
 
Any questions related to the proposal should be submitted to blake.williams@arlingtontx.gov by Thursday, September 21st @ 5:00 pm.
 
We ask that you forward this information to the appropriate member/client.
 
Thank you.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
 
 

Reginald E. Cleveland
MWBE Coordinator - 817.459.6263
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